CITY OF PORT LAVACA

PORT COMMISSION MEETING: AUGUST 16, 2022 AGENDA ITEM # 5b
DATE: 08/14/2022

TO: PORT COMMISSION

CC: JIM RUDELLAT, HARBOR MASTER

FROM: JODY WEAVER, INTERIM CITY MANAGER

SUBJECT: CRG Environmental Limited Phase II Update

John Hogue with CRG Environmental received this email on Thursday, August 11 regarding the status of the
review of the Limited Phase Il ESA.

Good afternoon Mr. Hogue,

I am currently in the process of reviewing the report as we speak. I do apologize for the delay in reviewing the
report. I was out of the office for a good portion of July due to some health complications. Once I am finished
with my review, my cotrespondence letter will have to go through a peer review process prior to being
submitted. If I have any questions or concerns I will be sure to reach out to you.

Thank you for yout time,

Garrett Thering, Project Manager

Team 1, VCP-CA Section

Remediation Division

Texas Commission on Environmental Quality



